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OUR FIRST RESULTS ARE HERE! 

 COMPENDIUM OF GOOD PRACTICES
IN SUSTAINABLE FINANCIAL LITERACY

FOR YOUTH WITH DISABILITIES 

Coming soon! 



This compendium provides
comprehensive contributions
focusing on the development of
sustainable financial literacy skills
for young people with disabilities
from the Netherlands, Italy, Malta
and Spain, as well as an
international perspective (within
and outside the EU).

We are pleased to announce that we will soon have the result of the
next installment, the training program containing the existing
materials selected and adapted for people with disabilities.






PROJECTS RESULTS

PROJECT RESULT 1: ADAPTED CURRICULUM AND MATERIALS
FOR YOUTH WITH DISABILITIES.




The compendium of existing educational material and good practices
in financial education and sustainable finance.
The definition of online learning objectives with EU instruments for
young people with mild intellectual disabilities.
The development of the existing curriculum and training material
adapted to people with intellectual disabilities.

It includes:

PROJECT RESULT 2: COMMUNITY OF GOOD PRACTICES 



Contact and create a community with as many people as possible
interested in this topic.
Create and select the best platform to host the community contents
and communication tools and start sharing it.

It consists of:

The main activities of the project are defined in two main Project Results:






PARTNERS 

https://www.iefweb.org/alfabetitzacio-financera-sostenible-per-a-joves-amb-discapacitat-disfinlit/
http://www.asseffebi.eu/?lang=en
https://www.aceeu.org/
https://www.dutchfoundationofinnovationwelfare2work.com/
http://www.eurodimensions.com/
https://conacee.org/





On April 17th and 18th, 2023 the DisFinLit project consortium met for the
third time in Muenster, Germany. The german partner, ACEEU, hosted the
meeting. This third face-to-face meeting was attended by all the
representative members of the project consortium: CONACEE, Effebi, IEF,
DFW2W and EURODIMENSIONS.
The meeting went as planned in the agenda to achieve the first objective
of the project: to create a curriculum and materials adapted for young
people with mild intellectual disabilities.
Progress was also made in the development of the second and last
objective: to create a community of good practices. Through it, the next
activities will be managed, which consist of a series of multiplier events to
involve our target groups: students with disabilities, teachers and adult
professionals.

PROJECT NEWS

THIRD TRANSNATIONAL MEETING IN MUENSTER








PROJECT NEWS

SECOND AND THIRD  FOCUS GROUP DONE BY ALL
PARTNERS 




IEF - Institut d'Estudis
Financers and CONACEEE -
CONFEDERACION
NACIONAL DE CENTROS
ESPECIALES DE EMPLEO(ES) 
 EURODIMENSIONS (MT)
DFW2W (NL), 
Associazione EFFEBI (IT)
 ACEEU (DE) 

NEXT STEPS 
The consortium is conducting the last pending tasks for PR1.
Partners are now working with the  community and selecting the best
platform to host the community content.
The consortium is planning their multiplier events.
The last  partners meeting will be held in Barcelona, in Spain  hosted by
IEF.

-

For more information you can follow us: 

https://www.disfinlit.eu/
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